
 

 

Blessings to you throughout the New Year from WFWP Oceania and S.E. Asia 
 
Anne Bellavance 
December 31, 2021 
 

 

   

 

A sincere thank you for your ongoing support throughout 2021. 

We look forward to sharing with you again throughout the New Year. 

  

WFWP Oceania & S.E. Asia Chapters will be pursuing the goals of WFWP 

International by actionizing our vision and mission, realising the Sustainable 

Development Goals, and collaborating with like minded organisations to create 

a greater impact for good during 2022. 

  

On behalf of the Boards of WFWP Oceania & S.E. Asia, 

here's to a great NEW YEAR 

 

Warmest wishes, 

Anne Bellavance, International Vice-President (representing Asia Pacific 2) 

 

   

    

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

Women's Federation for World Peace is an international NGO in 

General Consultative Status with the Economic & Social Council of the United Nations 

Regional Chapters: Australia, New Zealand, Solomon Islands, Fiji, Vanuatu, PNG, Samoa 
Philippines, Malaysia  

  

  


